

Clark Dorman, President Loti Shnider Glassman, President-Elect Susan Lowrey, Secretary Phyllis Irvine, Treasurer

Sunday, 17 December 2000

Mr. Terry Braverman
Braverman & Company
12135 Mitchell Avenue, Suite 352
Los Angeles, CA 90066

Dear Mr. Braverman:

On behalf of the Florida Association of School Psychologists and the 2000 Conference Committee, I would like to thank you for presenting at our 27th Annual Conference in Miami Beach.

We are most sincerely grateful for your contribution towards the success of "Spotlight on Tomorrow."

The feedback we have received regarding your keynote presentation has been most positive. We were truly impressed with your ability to energize our group with your entertaining and innovative presentation. We have received much praise for your presentation and our decision to insert a little humor into our annual conference program. Again, thank you for bringing your uplifting presentation to Florida.

Sincerely.

Clark H. Dorman, Jr., Ed.S.

President - Florida Association of School Psychologists